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Maren Halladay
84 woods Circle
N. Stratford, NH 03590

November 5, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

We said "NO" to Northern Pass by voting years ago that we did not want or need them.  We have only
the beauty of this special state and do not want it destroyed or the health issues that come with it.We
said "NO" to NP and mean it.  We were told our vote would decide the outcome and we were at 99%
"NO".  Why is the council not hearing us??  Big money and foreign governments should not decide our
state's future. There are so many legal issues and missing permits that I can't believe this is still going
on!!
I continue to be against the Northern Pass and all the damage this will do to our state and its people as
well as our beauty and all the wildlife at serious risk. Tourism is our main source of` income..

Sincerely,
Maren Halladay
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